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Dear Parent 
 

As we move forward in ensuring the best possible learning environment for our students, we 
would like to take a moment to remind you of some important guidelines and expectations.  
 

Familiarity with School Almanac: Parents must review the school almanac to understand our 
policies, procedures, and expectations. This document is essential for staying informed and up- 
to-date with all relevant school information. Students must carry their almanac to school every 
day. 

Fee Payment : Please ensure school fees, including transport and composite fees, are paid on 
time. The timeline for fee payment is 10th of the first month of every quarter .We kindly 
request that all fees are to be settled by this date to avoid any inconvenience. 
Note: Parents are requested not to transfer any amount online as Bank Account details have changed; 
you are requested to use EDUNEXT app to make payments or can deposit through cheque in the 
name of GD Goenka Public School Indirapuram to be given to accounts department. 

 
Timely Drop-off and Pick-up of Children: We emphasize punctuality for dropping off and 
picking up your children. Router students should arrive at their designated stop 5 minutes 
before the scheduled time. 

 
Promoting Academic Engagement and Consistency: Students must attend school Monday 
to Friday for a consistent routine. No half-days are permitted.  

 
Proper Grooming of Children: Kindly send children to school neat and tidy, with trimmed 
nails and well-groomed haircuts. Girls should refrain from wearing accessories; boys must 
have proper haircuts. This promotes well-being and reflects positively on our school 
community. 

 
Proper Dress Code for Parents: We kindly request that the parents must adhere to a 
proper dress code when visiting the school premises. This includes dressing appropriately 
and modestly, reflecting the respect and professionalism that we aim to maintain within our 
school environment. 

 
Restricted Access to Classrooms: For safety and security, parents cannot access classrooms 
without prior authorization. To meet with a teacher or staff member, please schedule an 
appointment through the school office or almanac. 

 
Your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines is crucial and solicited.  
 

Save Water   Save Life! 
Warm regards 
 

   Jharna Anand                                      

Principal 



 


